
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – November 2019

Hi BDTHC members,

Sorry I was not able to attend the 
November meeting as I had a 55th class
reunion which was held in Florida and was 
gone for about 10 days.  The weather was 
great down there and Pat and I had a 
great time.  Thanks to Ron Denman for 
running the meeting for me.

There wasn't much to report on except for 
the up coming Christmas party which will be held on December 9, 
2019 at our usual meeting place in the basement.  If you would 
like to bring something that would be great.  The club will 
supply the Pizza and Drinks.  Bring a gift if you wish to 
participate in the gift exchange ($10.00 limit).  

We will also have double finds of the month and the year end 
drawing. Don't forget that dues are due and can be paid at the 
meetings or mailed to the P.O. Box.

Officers for the upcoming year were nominated and will be voted 
on at the December meeting.  

We received some complaints about the club and will address them 
at the meeting on Dec. 9, 2019 at our usual meeting place.

That is about all for now.  I hope to see everyone at the 
meeting and party on Dec. 9, 2019 at 6:30pm

Happy Detecting
BDTHC President 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


